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Dear Senator Hass and Members of the Senate Committee on Finance and Revenue:

Thank you for the opportunity to provide written comments on SB 268 which creates personal
income tax subtraction for animal adoption.  I support SB 268.

Our society must do more to encourage adoptions of homeless companion animals and this is
an innovative approach. Not only will incentives help our best friends, but will also eventually
decrease the expenses of providing care by county animal services.

In addition, companion animals increase the mental and physical health of their human
companions. 

Thank you.

Respectfully, 

Sue Adams

-- 
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